
 TOWNSHIP OF LAKE 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

AND 
SETTLEMENT DAY 

 
 The Lake Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed 
township budget for fiscal year 2019-2020 and settlement day at the township 
hall on Monday, March 18, 2019, at 6:30 p.m.  The property tax millage rate 
proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of 
this hearing.  A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at 
the Lake Township Hall, 8105 W. Kelly Road, on Tuesday and Thursday from 
10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. and Friday mornings from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. or 
request by mail to the address below. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended, MCLA 
41.72a(2)(3) and the American With Disabilities Act. 
 
The Lake Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed 
materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the 
meeting upon 10 days notice to the Lake Township Board. 
 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the 
Lake Township Board by writing or calling the following: 
 
Korinda Winkelmann, Lake Township Clerk,  
8105 W. Kelly Road, Lake City, MI  49651 
(231) 839-7655 
 
Posted at Lake Township Hall on 3/1/19 and in Missaukee Sentinel on March 1, 2019. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


